
Dear Students, 

We would like to extend our heartfelt appreciation to each and every one of you for participating 

in the recent sports team tryouts. Your enthusiasm, determination, and sportsmanship were truly 

commendable. 

Regardless of the outcome, we recognize the effort you put into the tryouts and the commitment 

you demonstrated to improve your skills. It is this spirit of teamwork and perseverance that 

makes our sports program so special. 

We encourage you to keep practicing and to continue pursuing your passion for sports. 

Remember, every tryout is a valuable experience that contributes to your growth as an athlete. 

Thank you once again for your hard work and dedication. We look forward to seeing you all on 

the field! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


